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Comments: | don't support the proposed land exchange for numerous reasons. USFS consolidation shouldn't be
the end all, be all.

The public is giving up too much in this exchange. In particular, the loss of public land and access in the
Sweetgrass Creek drainage is an enormous concession in this exchange. The USFS should be advocating for,

and defending public access in this drainage, not giving it away.

Please don't proceed with the proposed exchange as currently written.



